march 12th 2005 

Dear Ms. Henderson

We would like to make a party at the end of the term on march 31st . The organization team is interested in a very well organized party. We’re keen not to do the mistakes of the last year again.

The party will take place between 8pm and 11:30pm. We assure it won’t be any noise after midnight. We only use a single room, the college canteen (and the toilets). The organization team will clean the used rooms. We will only play disco music and no political sound. Ammanda will be responsible for food and drinks. She’ll care about non-alcoholic drinks too. To satisfy the hunger we will sell Pizza. Noviko, the Japanese boy will decorate the room with material that doesn’t burn easily.

At least I will promise you, we will clean the rooms, we will take care about the neighbors and we will have a very cheerful and comfortable party. If you had some complaints I’m very interested to reconsider them.

Yours sincerely

Christine Müller

